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This week we will be: 

 Reading lots of John Burningham stories 

 Learning about different sentence types in English: statements, commands, questions and 

exclamations 

 Applying these sentence types in our writing  

 Year 2: Linking the concepts of division and multiplication 

 Year 1: Continuing with positional language, moving onto measuring height and length 

 Creating pieces of art inspired by the Hindu festival of Holi 

 Exploring in our forest school sessions 

 Sounding out and blending in phonics 

 Exploring materials in Science for Year 1 and Plants in Year 2 

 

Grandparents Morning- Thursday 16th March 9 - 10.15am 

We are looking forward to the children’s Grandparents visiting this Thursday morning. We have arranged 

an activity where Grandparents can help if they would like. If they come to the office, where they can sign 

in, then a group of Year 6 children will guide them around the school or to the child’s classroom they are 

visiting.   

 

Forest School 

Forest school will now be running until the end of the school year. They will run at the normal times. Please 

ensure that your child comes to school equipped with the following: long sleeved tops and bottoms, 

waterproofs, wellies and hat and gloves. We have some spares but not enough for everyone or to fit some 

of the taller children.  

 

Year 1 & 2 Sports Club  

The sports clubs will resume first week this term. This club will run for Year 2 children from 3.15-4.15 and 

Tuesdays 3.15-4.15 for Year 1 with a specialist sports coach. The children can bring in a small snack to eat 

before the club.  

 

 

Dates for your diary 

  

16th March- Grandparents’ morning  

24th March- Muffins with Mum 

 

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

 

Kind regards 

 

From The Infant School team 

 




